
FOR MORE INFORMATION PLEASE VISIT WWW.MUSICFORAUTISM.ORG

Music for Autism is enriching lives and raising 

public awareness through autism-friendly 

interactive concerts developed specifically for 

individuals with autism and their families.

Music for Autism concerts are fully 

subsidized and free for individuals with 

autism and their family members, but 

RSVP’s are essential. Please RSVP 
under the “Concert Calendar” on 

www.musicforautism.org (preferred) or 

by calling 877.863.7473.

 1440 CAMPBELL RD, HOUSTON, TX 77055

JAN. 28, 2017 AT 11:00 AM
CAMPBELL LEARNING CENTER

ADMISSION 

IS FREE

*NEW 
LOCATION

RSVP 
REQUIRED

Founded in 2015, The Phillip Hall Singers is becoming cultural ambassadors for the city of Houston with 
quality performances of choral music, anthems, spirituals, hymns, and gospel.  Teaming with Music for 
Autism, this concert will make your heart sing with joyfulness.  On January 28th, get on board the Gospel 

Train with The Phillip Hall Singers! 

PHILLIP HALL SINGERS


